
 
 

Helpston Preschool Newsletter 
Week 13th- 17th November 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

                                                                                                                 

 

                                  

                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have created some fantastic Pudsey biscuits and talked about what an amazing job Children in Need do 

to help raise money for children and why.  

   

 

 

Our adventure at the Playhouse this week… 

We have been on a ‘Going on a bear hunt’ and we recreated the scenes, splashing in the 

water, walking through the forest, jumping in mud and finding Eddie the teddy in the 

cave. It was super messy but absolutely amazing fun! 

The wooden climbing frame has been very busy, there was climbing over and under and the 

children even made a beautiful base to hide in.  

We have been working hard on learning our new songs; Chick Chick Chick Chick Chicken 

and One finger, one thumb.  

Next week  we will be starting to learn our Christmas songs. Letters will be sent out next 

week about the Christmas carols and our Christmas Church service.   

 

  

 

 

 

 

Next term… 

Christmas card post-box will be open on the 27th of November, please post you Christmas 

cards in the red post box.  

Christmas Church service - St Botolph’s 10:30am Monday 11th December 

Helcats Santa visit – Friday 15th December 2.00pm please let us know it you can and 

cannot attend.  

Christmas carols – Tuesday 10:30am-11:30 - 19th December 

Christmas party – Wednesday 20th December 1.00-3:15pm  

More details will follow soon.  

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember! 

 Please remember to bring in a warm coat, hat and gloves every day.  



 
 

 

Questionnaire 

Thank you very much for completeting the Pre-school questionnaire, your feedback is so important and 

valued. The feedback was extremetly postive and we will look at your comments about the weekly update and 

we will send more information about who and what the committee do. The questionnaire results can be found 

on the display board next to the green gates.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Childcare Choices | 30 Hours Free Childcare, Tax-Free Childcare and More | Help with Costs | GOV.UK 

Free childcare for two-year-olds - Peterborough City Council 

 

 

 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/
https://www.peterborough.gov.uk/residents/nurseries-and-childcare/free-for-twos-childcare

